
PRL Committee 

From: 	 Marilyn McAteer <alohaoceanus@yahoo.com> 
Sent: 	 Monday, January 08, 2018 9:54 PM 
To: 	 PRL Committee; Donald S. Guzman 
Subject: 	 Public beach access parking 

Aloha kakou, 

It is blatantly apparent that Mike White is attempting to block public access to the beach through a legal maneuver 
to restrict parking at the hotels which are located along the shores of the island. 

It is already difficult enough for local residents to park at the beach with extremely limited parking available and in 

some cases along the Westside vehicles are being locked in after dark, thereby allowing only hotel guests to enjoy 

the beaches at nighttime. This is lawful and mandated parking. By doing so Mike White is keeping out Hawaiians 

from practicing traditional and customary rights and residents who are entitled to beach access as well. 

Marilyn McAteer 
4790 Lower Honoapiilani Road, 
Lahaina HI 96761 
808 633-4572 
alohaoceanus@yahoo.com  
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